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We had a wonderful time on December 7, inviting ELC
families into the Social Hall for our Hanukkah Family
Celebration. Rabba Kaya led us in song, dance, and
blessings. ELC parent Whitney Swaim helped to make
the space festive and beautiful. Thank you, Whitney! 

Hanukkah celebrations
by Tammy Roberge, Preschool Director

The children had worked hard for
days in advance to prepare for our
festivities. They baked and decorated

cookies, rolled sufganiyot (jelly
doughnuts), and covered them with
powdered sugar. They took pictures
in front of our menorah to share with
their parents, and carried home gift
bags of dreidels and chocolate gelt.
The children enjoyed adding candles
to our hallway and classroom

hanukkiot and hearing stories about
Hanukkah. 

Tammy Roberge and the ELC Team
(Elian, Amy, Steve, Laura, & Marge)
 

QUESTIONS ABOUT THE ELC?
Call Preschool Director Tammy Roberge: 603-436-5301, ext. 23,

or send an email to preschooldirector@templeisraelnh.org.
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